
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Ref: 092/17 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5th October 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As part of the A Level Film Studies course, students are encouraged to see as broad a range of films as possible.  We 
have secured tickets for a screening of Fences at FACT in central Liverpool, which is part of the national Into Film 
festival, on Monday, November 13th between 10:00am and 12:30pm.  There is no charge for the tickets. 

Students should come to school and register as normal, and we will drive them into Liverpool in the school minibus 
and bring them back after the screening.  Please note that they will also be expected to wear school uniform. 

Where the students are missing lessons for other subjects, they will have to fill in a ‘Leave of Absence’ form at school 
and make sure that they catch up on any work missed while we are at the screening. 

Please fill in the reply slip below to give consent for your son/daughter to come on the trip with us.  If you have any 
questions or concerns about this trip, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Dr D Silverstone  
Assistant Principal and Teacher of English/Film 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP TO: Dr D Silverstone – Trip to FACT, 13th November, 2017. 

Student: ______________________________   Form: ________________ 

I do/do not give permission for my son/daughter to attend the screening of Fences at FACT on 13th November, 2017. 

Signed: ______________________________ (parent/carer) Date: _________________ 

 
 
 


